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MUSIC COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 20230206-7a  
 

 
Date: February 7, 2023 
 
Subject: Live Music Fund Program appropriations 
 
Motioned By: Chair Patterson   
Seconded By: Commissioner Rosenthal 
 
Recommendation 
The Music Commission recommends to City Council that the FY2023 appropriations to the Live 
Music Fund Program be increased to a total of $4.1 Million  
 
Description of Recommendation to Council 
The Music Commission recommends that the Live Music Fund distribute $4.1 Million 
in available resources in FY 23 via the Live Music Fund Program, including 
administrative fees. 
 
Rationale: 
Due to delays in program implementation and higher-than-expected HOT collections, 
additional Hotel Occupancy Tax revenue is available in the Live Music Fund and should 
be directed to the Live Music Fund Program launching Spring 2023  
 
Vote   
 
For: 6 (Chair Patterson, Commissioners Rosenthal, Strickland, Garcia, Gould, Mahone) 
 
Against: 0  
 
Abstain: 0 
 
Absent:  5 (Commissioners Pike, Medicharla, Reynolds, Limon, and Sullivan) 
 
Attest:  Kim McCarson 
 
 
 
 
 


